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Victim Identified in Lincoln Park Homicide  
 

San Diego-On Monday, March 16, 2020, just after 6:30 p.m., the San Diego Police 
Department Communications Center received a 911 call regarding an injured male that 
had been transported to Paradise Valley Hospital.      

Upon arriving at the location, officers were directed to a black male in his early 20’s who 
had sustained apparent trauma to his upper body.  The male was transported to another 
hospital where his injuries were determined to be life threatening.    

Officers learned the male’s injuries were related to an earlier incident at 5000 Logan 
Avenue.  Due to the nature of his injuries, San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were 
called to the scene and are currently investigating the incident.   

Unfortunately, the male succumbed to his injuries.  The victim has been identified as 21 
year-old Timothy Stewart.   

The suspect is described as a dark skinned male wearing dark clothing.    

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 
531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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